
 

 

 
The Director of Planning 
Glasgow City Council 
Department of Regeneration Services 
231 George Street 
Glasgow 
G1 1RX 
 
 
29th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Proposed Two Storey Extension at 39 Baracadale Road, Baillieston, Glasgow, G69 7ET 
for Ms. N. Miller. 
Submission of Planning Application. 
 
 
Please find attached in respect of our client’s submission of a Planning Application for the 
above project, the following information: 
 

• Completed on-line application form. 
• Fee paid on line of £202.00 
• Red Line OS Plan with site boundary in 
• Existing Block Plan, Plans, Elevations and Section. 
• Proposed Block Plan, Plans, Elevations and Section. 

 
We trust the attached information is sufficient for you to validate this application and look 
forward to your response. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Jonathan Jewitt 
Director 
Jewitt and Wilkie Architects Limited 
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